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14th December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Carol Singing – Thursday 16th December 2021 
This Thursday pupils in Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will be singing Christmas 
carols to parents. 
 
EYFS  
Pupils in Nursery and Reception will sing their carols to parents at 3:30pm.  Parents are invited to 
join us at 3:20pm.  Once the venue has been finalised, parents will be informed where to go.  The 
carol singing will be held outside, and we encourage everyone to dress warmly.   
 
We would like to remind parents that pupils who usually attend morning nursery only, must bring 
their child in at 12:00pm instead.  If this causes issues with childcare for parents who work, please 
let us know and we will endeavour to make alternative arrangements for those individuals. 
 
Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 
Pupils in Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will perform their carols to parents at 5:00pm.  This time was 
chosen to replace the Nativity performance to parents.  The Nativity will now be recorded and 
shared on Google Classroom.   We kindly ask parents to bring their children back to school at 
4:50pm.  Children can attend in either their full school uniform or their nativity costume.  Pupils 
must wear a warm coat as the performance will be outside.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr C van Straaten 
Headteacher 
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